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 Campus Announcements for the week of March 8, 2004
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
Read the Announcements Archives at
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

01. Administrative (dept moves/closes, employee info, Admin
announcements)

  1. Free Income Tax preparation and electronic filing for
student employees
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#1

  2. Nominations for Elizabeth Couey Award 2004 now being
accepted!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#2

03. Workshops/Courses/Training (work related; HR, EAP, DoIT,
etc...)

  1. Employee Assistance Program Supervisory Training - Qualities
of An Effective Supervisor
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#3

  2. Building Your Financial Future (Presented by TIAA-CREF) A
Lunchtime Workshop (lunch will be provided)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#4

  3. Employee Assistance Program Supervisory Training,
Recognizing Impairment in the Workplace (3 hrs.) - (2 sessions -
Part I & II)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#5

  4. FMLA Workshop for Supervisors & Managers of Research
Foundation Employees
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#6

  5. What do you mean I need more signatures? Or: Getting your
proposal out the door.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#7

  6. New Lotus Notes users: Learn how to send and receive mail.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#8

  7. The Family Violence Education and Research Center Colloquia
and Workshops Schedules Kathleen Monahan, Director
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#9

  8. ESSENTIAL OFFICE SKILLS Certificate of Completion Earn a
Certificate from HRS Training & Organizational Development



through SkillSoft e-learning
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#10

  9. Important Training - PI Award Information Interface - Campus
Rollout
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#11

04. Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

  1. President's Lecture Series: March 17, 2004 -- Colonel
Matthew Bogdanos
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#12

  2. Oceans and Atmosphere Colloquium, March 12, 2004
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#13

  3. Biochemistry and Cell Biology SEMINAR
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#14

  4. Topics in Atmospheric and Oceanic Sciences Seminar, March 10
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#15

  5. The 15th Annual Jacob Bigeleisen Endowed Lecture
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#16

  6. Discover the "Mysteries of the Mind" on Monday, March 29 at
the Eighth Annual Swartz Foundation Mind/Brain Lecture
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#17

  7. Queer Diaspora Conference, March 18, 2004, 1-7:30 pm, Wang
Center, Rm 401
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#18

  8. Department of Biochemistry & Cell Biology Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#19

  9. Ecology and Evolution Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#20

  10. "Symbolic Boundaries and Structural Inequalities in Latin
America: Bridging the Gap"
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#21

  11. A Gathering of Science Scholars - Access for
Underrepresented Students in the Biological, Engineering and
Applied Sciences Friday, April 30th
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#22

  12. 3/9: Information Session for Prelaw Students
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#23

  13. Distinguished Lecture in Computer Science:  Herbert
Edelsbrunner
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#24

  14. How Many Days in Court are Enough? DNA and the Law
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#25

  15. Center for Italian Studies Lecture: Thursday, March 18,



2004, 5:30 p.m. Speaker: Stefano Vaccara, Journalist, "America
OGGI".
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#26

  16. The Banality Of Everyday Trauma: Globalization, Migration,
And Nostalgia
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#27

  17. The Wars At Home: Stony Brook Campus Activism From Vietnam
To Iraq
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#28

  18. Doctoral Defenses this week
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#29

05. Hosp/HSC Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

  1. West 47th Street Documentary Film
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#30

  2. Psychiatry Grand Rounds
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#31

06. Charitable (Habitat, Blood drives, Cats, etc...)

  1. Stony Brook University Spring Blood Drive 3/27/04
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#32

  2. Habitat For Humanity, It's That Time Of Year Again When SPD
Begins Our Habitat For Humanity Fund-Raising Activities.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#33

  3. Babies' & Children's Memorial Garden Fundraiser
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#34

  4. Donations Sought for the 1st Annual National Pediatric
Multiple Sclerosis Center Fine Art and Antique Auction
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#35

  5. Habitat For Humanity - South Campus Community Lunch
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#36

  6. Vendors Wanted - Yard Sale & Flea Market - April 3 - Benefit
Habitat for Humanity
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#37

  7. Wine Tasting to benefit Habitat for Humanity!!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#38

  8. Tupperware Fundraiser for Habitat Campaign - Hospital
Cafeteria Location
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#39

  9. Super Raffle To Benefit Habitat Campaign!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#40

  10. Solution to the Winter Blahs . . . Indoor Tag Sale -
Includes Jewelry, Home Items   Baked Goodies



http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#41

07. Entertainment (Sports, Movies, Events, etc...)

  1. "YO SOY LATINA"
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#42

  2. University Art Gallery In Staller Center To Feature Graduate
Student Work
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#43

  3. A Taste of Diversity International Food Fair Tuesday, March
16, 2004 from 11:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#44

  4. Children's Concert to be presented by University Orchestra
at Staller Center, Main Stage - Tuesday, March 9 at 7:30 p.m.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#45

  5. The 11th Annual Child Care Cash Bonanza  Win $15,000!!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#46

  6. Campus Recreation Golf Tournament
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#47

  7. Shirley Strum Kenny Student Arts Festival, Call for Student
Performers
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#48

  8. Dil Se (From the Heart) Tuesday, March 9, 7:00 p.m. Charles
B. Wang Center Theater, Free Screening
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#49

  9. Free Reiki Healing Circle
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#50

08. For-Pay Workshops/Courses (SPD, etc...)

  1. Think Summer - It's Almost Spring
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#51

  2. Defensive Driving Program Offered for UUP Employees and
Their Immediate Family Members
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#52

  3. The Family Violence Education and Research Center
Certificate Program Kathleen Monahan, Director
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#53

  4. Customizing Web Design Using Microsoft Image Composer NCE
325.6 - 3 sessions - Fee: $139
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#54

  5. Macromedia Dreamweaver MX, NCE 328 - 6 sessions - Fee $319
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#55

  6. GIF Animator for Web Sites NCE 325.7 - 3 sessions - Fee:
$139



http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#56

  7. Auditions for SBU Pre-College and Community Music Programs,
Adult Chamber Music Workshop on March 15.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#57

  8. INTEGRATIVE ASTHMA CARE AND PREVENTION conducted by the
Department of Family Medicine's Division of Wellness & Chronic
Illness
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#58

  9. Alexander Technique
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#59

09. Research (Studies, Testing, etc...)

  1. Tooth whitening study
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#60

10. Miscellaneous

  1. Are you or your child Stony Brook Child Care Alumni?
Remember Toscanini, Benedict, ECC, Stage XII, Clark Center,
SBCCSI?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#61

  2. Ads in LI Historical Journal
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#62

  3. Community Service-Learning, LLC Student Philanthropy Grant
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#63

  4. FREE "Educators' Tax Guide - 2004 Edition" from UUP
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040308#64
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
______________________________________________________________

To submit your announcement or read the archives please go to:
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
and follow the instructions.

To remove yourself from this distribution go to:
https://adam.cc.sunysb.edu/epo.html and check the option to
remove yourself from the distribution of announcements.


